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secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

Regarding the proposed CFTC change on commodity margin from 100:1 to 10:1, I strongly oppose this
change and feel that any change in the current margin would greatly reduce liquidity in the markets and
increase costs to both speculators and suppliers. I suggest leaving things alone.
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